
 

Proposed Fee Changes for Special Events
Engagement

The Austin City Council will be considering the adoption of the City of Austin Fiscal Year
2024-2025 Budget in mid-August. The proposed budget includes fee increases (page 979)
related to permitting special events in Austin. Fee changes would go into effect Oct. 1,
2024.

The Austin Center for Events (ACE) would like to invite you to attend an engagement next
week to discuss the proposed fees. Please join us to learn more.

When: Friday, Aug. 2, 2024, 11 a.m.
Where: Zoom (Register here)

If you need assistance with registration or have questions before the meeting, email us at
dsdcommunications@austintexas.gov. 

City of Austin Development Services Department and ACE Partners 

Register for the Webinar

 

City of Austin Development Services | 6310 Wilhelmina Delco Dr. | Austin, TX 78752 US

Unsubscribe | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.austintexas.gov/sites/default/files/files/Finance/Financial Transparency/Proposed Budget/FY25_Proposed Budget.pdf
https://www.austintexas.gov/sites/default/files/files/Finance/Financial Transparency/Proposed Budget/FY25_Proposed Budget.pdf#page=979
https://www.austintexas.gov/ace
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lvaR2am0QearCtVsUJyDiw#/registration
mailto:dsdcommunications@austintexas.gov
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lvaR2am0QearCtVsUJyDiw#/registration
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact

	Proposed Fee Changes for Special Events Engagement

